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Sir Knights, 

 

Greetings, I hope that everyone’s doing well and you have had the opportunity to spend 

time with family and friends. 

 

The one item that I want to address is to thank everyone who helped make the first 

Battalion wide inspection a success. Kurt Begue worked very hard to get the ball rolling 

and keep it rolling to get all the Commandery’s to come together for a successful 

inspection. I personally want to thank all the Officers of Fort Wayne Commandery for 

their attendance and the work they put out for the inspection. Without everyone’s 

dedication and commitment to our Commadery we would not be able to perform the 

work we do. Again I cannot express the appreciation for all who made the inspection a 

success and how honored I was to have the first Battalion wide inspection held at Fort 

Wayne Commandery.  

 

With Fall upon us and the holidays coming quickly, please make time to spend with 

family and friends. Without them in our lives we would not be the people we are. 

Thanksgiving is the time to give thanks for all we have but please remember all our 

Brothers and their family members who are ill and need our prayers. Take care and God 

Bless. 

 

Fraternally, 

Tyson Howenstine 
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